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U.S. Department of Justice 
        Office of Information Policy 
        Suite 11050 

1425 New York Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC  20530-0001 

 
 

Telephone: (202) 514-3642 
 

 

          May 22, 2014           
 
          
Ms. Ashley Gorski 
American Civil Liberties Union Foundation 
18th Floor 
125 Broad Street 
New York, NY  10004     Re: OLA/14-02816 (F) 
agorski@aclu.org        VRB:DRH:SBT 
     
Dear Ms. Gorski:     
                                             
 This responds to your Freedom of Information Act request dated May 6, 2014, and 
received in this Office on May 12, 2014, seeking the updated version of the Senate Select 
Committee on Intelligence's report Study of the Central Intelligence Agency’s Detention and 
Interrogation Program cited in an April 7, 2014 letter from Committee Chair Dianne Feinstein 
to President Barack Obama.  This response is made on behalf of the Office of Legislative 
Affairs. 
 
 I have determined that the Central Intelligence Agency (CIA) is the agency best suited 
to respond to your request.  I understand that you have already submitted your request to the 
CIA.  That agency will respond to you directly if it has not done so already. 
 
 If you are not satisfied with my response to this request, you may administratively 
appeal by writing to the Director, Office of Information Policy, United States Department of 
Justice, Suite 11050, 1425 New York Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20530-0001, or you may 
submit an appeal through this Office’s eFOIA portal at http://www.justice.gov/oip/efoia-
portal.html.  Your appeal must be received within sixty days from the date of this letter.  If you 
submit your appeal by mail, both the letter and the envelope should be clearly marked 
“Freedom of Information Act Appeal.” 
 
 Sincerely, 
 

   
  Vanessa R. Brinkmann 
  Senior Counsel 
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